
 

 

 

The Heights Primary School 

Key Stage Two Parent Planner: Spring 1 Week 6 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This term our theme is:  Detectives 

This week we will be: 

English Following the sighting of the Woolly Mammoth last week, 

we have been preparing to write our own news reports.  

This week, we will become journalists and create our 

reports.  I wonder if we will spot any other creatures! 

Mathematics We will continue to look at different measurements.  We 

will set ourselves questions to investigate and then we 

will collect data and find ways to present it.  We will be 

looking at how to interpret data from various graphs 

and charts. 

Topic This week we will aim to complete our Stone Age 

jewellery by threading the clay pieces onto string.  We 

will also finish the cave art project we started last 

week.   

 

Just a reminder that the cello lessons will continue for those who have opted 

into them after half term on a Wednesday morning at 9am. 

We are also looking forward to welcoming you to ‘Watch us at work’ on 

Thursday afternoon from 2.30 – 3.10pm.  

It feels like this term has flown by!  We hope everyone has a great week off – 

we look forward to seeing you all after the half term break. 

Best wishes,  

Mrs Sanigar and Mrs Wells 

 

 


